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Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

Multi-dimensional in aromas and 
flavors, this wine is generous and 

rich, offering plush, ripe 
blackberries, brown spices, clove, 

caramel and slight vanilla, finishing 
with well-rounded tannins and a 

lingering dark fruit finish.

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA

2017
IRONSTONE RESERVE

ROUS ZINFANDEL
LODI  CALIFORNIA


